

TO: MEMBERS OF THE FACILITY ASSOCIATION

ATTENTION: CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

BULLETIN NO: F2022 – 077

DATE: October 13, 2022

SUBJECT: MEMBER'S CALL OCTOBER 24, 2022, 2:00-3:00 pm (EDT)

June 2022 RSP Valuations Results reflected in Aug 31, 2022

Member Operational Reports

A copy of this bulletin should be provided to your Chief Financial Officer and Appointed Actuary.

The purpose of this communication is to invite your company's CFO and Appointed Actuary to a scheduled teleconference during which Facility Association's Appointed Valuation Actuary will provide an update of the actuarial results and will explain FA's methodology for reserving practice.

We expect that this information will be of interest to Members who have a significant share of the results of the Risk Sharing Pools, or to any members who are interested in better understanding their share of the pool results. An information slide deck will be presented during the Member teleconference and will be posted to the FA Website following the call.

Note, if unable to attend this teleconference, invitees may wish to arrange for an appropriate designate to attend on their behalf.

This teleconference will be held **Monday, October 24**th from 2:00 pm to 3:00 pm (Eastern Time). To join this teleconference via MS Teams from your computer, tablet or smartphone:

Click here to join the meeting (Meeting ID: 273 620 554 59 Passcode: oQRQdL)

Download Teams | Join on the web

Or call in (audio only)

<u>+1 437-703-5286,,929343430#</u> Canada, Toronto (855) 570-9932,,929343430# Canada (Toll-free) Phone Conference ID: 929 343 430# Find a local number | Reset PIN

If you have any questions regarding the above, please call Philippe Gosselin, VP Actuarial & CRO, Facility Association at (416) 644-4968.

Saskia Matheson President & CEO